
                                                                                                                                              

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date: 06.08.2021 
 
 
 

To, 
The Manager, 
Department of Corporate Services 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400 001 

To, 
Asst. Vice President 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, Bandra Kurla Complex 
Bandra (E) 
Mumbai – 400 051 

 
Dear Sir,  
 
Sub: Disclosure of Information pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing   Obligations and  

Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
With reference to the captioned subject, this is to inform that Tantia Constructions Limited has 
received an order amounting to Rs. 43,07,95,440/- ( Rupees Forty Three Crore Seven Lakhs Ninety 
Five Thousand Four Hundred Forty only)  from Government of Mizoram against a contract work for 
“Up-gradation of Saiha-Lungbun-Tluangram-Haka Road in the State of Mizoram under North East 
Road Sector Development Scheme (NERSDS) on EPC mode” vide letter of acceptance dated 5th 
August, 2021. 
 
The aforesaid intimation is to be treated as compliance under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing   
Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
 
This is for your information and records.  
 
Thanking you, 
Yours faithfully, 
For Tantia Constructions Limited 
 

 
Priti Todi 
Company Secretary 
A33367 


